
 
 
 
 
 
 
      EASTERN MICHIGAN CAMARO CLUB is sponsored by 

APRIL 2018 

FROM THE PRES-  
  Y’all have to forgive me on this 
one ‘cause I just returned from 
the most magical place on earth. 
No, not the Lansing assembly 
plant, Disney World. Yes, the 

similarities are astonishing, both 
started with a mouse, both put a 
smile on your face every time you 
go there, both leave you wanting 
for more. This time Kathy and I 
drove the back roads both to and 
from there. And I have to say, 
even though it took an additional 
4 hours each way, I was rested and 
relaxed for all the trip. No 
trying to “get” there in a certain 
time frame and certainly no 

monotonous I-75 expressway drive. 
Yes, we did do a touch of that 
getting to US 23 (the first back 
road of many), but I made a point 
of as little of it as possible.    
  Which brings me to the upcoming 
Tour d’ Missouri and of course the 
Tour d’ Getting There and Back. If 
you haven’t signed up to go it 
might be a little late by the time 
you read this, but, at least think 
about it next year (or this years 

Tour d’ Michigan). I enjoyed 
seeing most of the scenery both 
ways simply because I wasn’t 
worried about the other thousand 
cars and trucks on the road, why 
not you ask? There were many times 
I looked forward and checked the 
rear view mirror and saw NO ONE! 
The road to ourselves, doing the 

speed limit and not having to put 
up with someone flashing the 
lights to pass me or me passing 
them. It was a peaceful easy 
feeling (Eagles - for those who 
don’t remember) for three full 
days both ways. This is what we 
plan for on these Tours for all to 

enjoy. We are even planning to put 
some day trips for this summer to 
get those tires warmed up on our 
Camaros. If you can’t join us at 
least get in your Camaro and drive 
somewhere, you don’t even have to 
know where.  
  OK, back to reality, I 
understand we had a great meeting 
last month in my absence. 
Something I love to hear, nothing 
better than the club doing well 

without its President. Just one 
sign that it’s the people not just 
the leadership. John did a bang-up 
job running the show and Barry as 
always chipped in with his Camaro 
Superfest and other show stuff. 
New members with very interesting 
stories and new ideas to boot! 
Wish I could have been there. 
Anyway, let’s keep this momentum 
going with Superfest and our 
Charity this year. I’m confident 

we’ll get our fund fully endowed 
and get our charity all the help 
they deserve. So if you have 
anyone or company that you think 
might be interested in sponsoring 
please let me know and I’ll call 
on them if you don’t want too.  
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We have new levels of sponsorship 
that we think will work for almost 
everyone. Just one more thing all 

of us have done together to make 
it happen. 
  Also, for those who are 
interested, we’ve (the club) been 
invited to participate in the 
Northwood University’s “Otis 
Wilson Memorial Car Show” this 
April 21st. It is in Midland, Mi. 
about a two hour drive. I am 
planning on going IF (big IF) the 
weather is good. I plan on taking 
the back roads there and back. 

Please let me know if you’re 
interested and I’ll plan on a 
meeting place. The fee is $15 the 
day of the show and I’m told there 
is food and beverage at the show. 
Dash cards and the usual stuff I’m 
sure. For me it will be just the 
end and beginning of a Saturday 
drive with a stop in the middle. 
Keep checking the Hugger for any 
other shows we will try to 
participate in. Just another 

reason to get past the Presidents 
Column and read on. With that I’m 
done! 
   Regards, Snook OUT 
 

CAMARO MEMORIUM 

You are no longer with us, but you 
are not forgotten! 
 Tom Hawke  EMCC 
 Karen Lewis  EMCC/WMCC 
 Doug Warren  WMCC 

 John Glister  WMCC 
 John VanOrsdal EMCC 
 Russ Sarns  EMCC 
 John Hancock       EMCC 
 Joan Turon  EMCC 
 Rich Worcester     EMCC 
 Dan Theriault      EMCC 
They are at peace with our Lord. 
 

MEMBERSHIP NEWS 

We have had several new members 

this past month. Please welcome  
  Eric and Ieva Pless  
  Brian and Paula McCarthy  
  Edwin and Patricia Anderson  
  Max Ehlert  
WELCOME guys and gals!! EMCC 
membership is at 71 members!  
THANKS FOR BEING AN EMCC MEMBER!! 
 

LaRICHE/EMCC FUND  
NEW GREAT NEWS!!! The Lou 
LaRiche/EMCC FUND is now 51% 
funded!! We have had several 
recent nice sized donations! 
THANKS!!  The “Lou LaRiche 
Family/Eastern Michigan Camaro 
Club Community Fund” is awaiting 
your donations. DONATING IS 
VOLUNTARY!! And it is tax 
deductible! We are set-up through 
the Canton Community Foundation 
and you go to their website to 
donate online. The link is 

www.cantonfoundation.org  
Make sure you select the Lou 
LaRiche Family/Eastern Michigan 
Camaro Club Community Fund in the 
pull down menu of where you want 
your donation to go. THANKS for 
your support!! 
 

EMCC AT AUTORAMA 

EMCC participated in the 2018 
Detroit Autorama. We had one 

member, Dan Hornblower and his ’67 
Camaro will be in the show! THANKS 
to Bob Kraft for helping with set-
up and tear down of the club 
display materials. Many other 
members stopped by and helped keep 
an eye on Dan’s Camaro and helped 
promote EMCC and CSF! GREAT!! That 
is what EMCC is all about – 
helping each other when we can!! 
Unfortunately, Dan did not win an 
award. But a great time was had 

and we got new members too!   
 

EMCC MEMBER CAR LIST 

PLEASE register your Camaro on our 
web-based database … log on to- 
www.harpoweb.com/camarostuff/camar
os.asp     If you have questions 
or problems with the database, 
email Mark. This isn’t mandatory, 
just for fun! Please email a 
picture!    mark@majormicro.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.cantonfoundation.org/
http://www.harpoweb.com/camarostuff/camaros.asp
http://www.harpoweb.com/camarostuff/camaros.asp
mailto:mark@majormicro.com


EMCC APRIL MEETING 

Our next regular meeting will on 

MONDAY, APRIL 16, 2018. The 
meeting will be at Zukey Lake 
Tavern! 5011 Girard Dr. Pinckney, 
MI 48169. To get there... take US-
23 to the Pickney exit #54B. At 
the end of the exit, head west on 
West Michigan 36. Follow this for 
about 5.5 miles. Watch for the 
sign on your left and Girard Rd. 
Turn at the sign and onto Girard, 
cross the RR tracks and follow to 
the right and the Tavern is on 

your left. NOTE – route 36 makes 
several turns! Just follow it!!  
NOTE- those going on the Tour deMO 
will be meeting at 5:30pm. All 
other members should arrive by 
6:00pm if you are eating. Then... 
we will have the regular meeting 
at STIGGY’S DOGS! To get to 
Stiggy’s Dogs, follow Girard back 
to M36 and turn right and back-
track a 1/2 mile. Stiggy’s Dogs 
will be on your right (south side) 

of M36.  
This will be a great opportunity 
to see our CSF charity and to 
understand what they do and how. 
This will help you to explain this 
to our participants and spectators 
and thus get better donations!  
The meeting starts approx. 7:30pm. 
ALL are welcome! We hope to see 
YOU there! 
 

EMCC BIRTHDAYS!  
Happy Birthday to all our APRIL 
EMCC Birthdays!  
 Rickey Campbell ........... 5 
 Don Jorgensen  ............ 6 
 Judy Sarns  ............... 6 
 Kandy Ronayne  ............ 7 
 Debra Gray  ............... 15 
 Ernie Honke ............... 16 
 April Martin .............. 16 
 Angie Morse  .............. 16 
 Edwin Anderson ............ 17 

 George Faris .............. 20 
 Penny Honke ............... 26 
 Patricia Anderson ......... 29 
 Susan Medley .............. 29 
Hope all your birthdays are great! 
If we have missed your birthday, 
we’re sorry! Please email your 
birthday to Sharon! 
 

EMCC MEETING REPORT 
WOW!! What a turnout for a 

meeting! There were about 40 
members/spouses/friends that 
attended the meeting. COOL! Our 
President was off on vacation, so 
VP John handled the majority of 
the meeting announcements. Barry 
chipped in on CSF and the Hot Rod 
Expo. While BDUBS is a bit loud... 
the food is good and everyone 
seemed to enjoy themselves! After 
the official meeting was over, we 
had a sticker party – putting 

address labels on CSF flyers to be 
mailed out. Great work by all... 
we were finished in minutes!  
Hope to see you at the NEXT EMCC 
meeting!! MONDAY, APRIL 16th! 
 

EMCC WEBSITE UPDATE 

The EMCC website has been updated! 
Check it out – www.emcamaro.org   
Mark has been doing a GREAT job 
with our club website – THANKS!! 

 

EMCC WEARABLES 

Our first order is complete. Those 
that ordered have been notified. 
We will start a new order in May 
with delivery before or at CSF! 
Again, depending on the size of 
the order, prices will vary, but 
here is the base price.... 
polo shirts... cotton (K500) or 
moisture wicking (K540)....   

men's or ladies... $27 small-3XL 
 T-shirts.... cotton (5000)....   
men's or ladies... $18 small-3XL 
 t-shirts.... moisture wicking 
(42000).... men's or ladies ...   
$22.00    small-3XL 
 sweat shirt....  no hoodie, std 
collar (12000).... $29 small-3XL 
 hats......  (C112)  $20.00 
You can also have your name put on 
the right side and a second line 
if you wish too... maybe your car 

description? Your name is $5, the 
extra line is $3.50. (ex.- Barry 
1976 Camaro Type LT)  
 
 
 

 

http://www.emcamaro.org/


EMCC at HOTROD EXPO 

We had a display at the Hot Rod & 

Racing Expo, held at Suburban 
Showplace in Novi the weekend of 
March 24-25. It was different from 
Autorama, as this was like a 
“mini-SEMA” event. Several of our 
CSF and EMCC supporters were also 
there! Like Autorama, we handed 
out posters, CSF and EMCC flyers. 
We also visited every vendor there 
and got contact info, then sent 
them CSF sponsorship info! THANKS 
again DON for paying our vendor 

fee and displaying your Camaro Z28 
in the club display! Thanks too to 
several members who helped during 
set-up and teardown and manning 
the booth! Looking forward to 
returning next year!  
 

27th annual 
CAMARO SUPERFEST 2018 

June 29-30, July 1, 2018 
Riverside Park, Ypsilanti, MI, USA 

CAMARO SUPERFEST 2018 is OPEN for 
business!! Registration opened a 
bit late, the week after Autorama. 
The new website took a bit longer 
to get finalized and updated. But 
we did and we’re OPEN!! In fact, 
we have 100+ registrations 
already, covering 10+ states and 
Canada!  
Official flyers are in print and 
have been mailed to those without 
email addresses. We also emailed 

all past participants the flyer 
and opening date of online 
registration.  
  Our 2018 charity – STIGGY’S 
DOGS! www.stiggysdogs.org  
They use rescue dogs to help 
Veterans with any type of 
disability!! Rescuing one to 
rescue another!! COOL!! Our 2018 
goal will be to raise $15,000! 
Our theme – helping celebrate the 
Hot Wheels 50th anniversary by 

having Hot Wheel Camaros as our 
theme. We have even received 250 
Hot Wheels Camaro Hot Wheels cars 
from Chevrolet, to use in our 
charity efforts!  
  Official sponsorships have been 
completed and we have the same 
great sponsors from last year, 

with several upping their 
commitment!  
MANY THANKS to these sponsors...  

 PREMIER Sponsor- Lou LaRiche 
Chevrolet 
 GOLD Sponsors-  Lingenfelter 
Performance Engineering, Livernois 
Motorsports, CamaroZ28.com 
 SILVER Sponsors- CamaroNews.com, 
National Parts Depot, Motor City 
Hi-Performance, Vanguard Motor 
Sales 
 BRONZE Sponsors- Cruis'News 
Magazine, Ecklers All-Gen Camaro 
Parts, NoviStretch, Ace 

Sanitation, Chris Stangler’s 
Customs, Hagerty Insurance, Visit 
Ypsi Now 
 Great Support from - Saturn 
Printing, Kidd Company, GM 
Heritage Center, COPO Build 
Center, Chevrolet Division – GM, 
Mattel Co., Marriott at Eagle 
Crest 
We also sent out letters/emails on 
a new LOW COST sponsorship 
program. These are $50, $100 and 

$150 in price. Even an individual 
can partake in these sponsorships.  
Let BARRY know if you need 
information on these new 
sponsorships.     
  AUCTIONS – every year we do 
several silent auctions for our 
charity. Tom is the chairperson of 
these and is looking for your 
donations of NEW and UNSED items 
for the auction. These can be 
anything, they do not have to be 

auto related. Bring items to a 
meeting to give to Tom.  
   The hotel is already nearly 
booked and we have had to add 
rooms recently! They are able to 
accept reservations. We also have 
reserved rooms at the Ann Arbor 
Regent again, as a back-up hotel. 
There is also a Fairfield Inn 
being built across from our HQ 
hotel, but we cannot determine if 
it will be open in time for our 

event.  
Just think- CSF-2018 is only 3 
months away!! 
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS  
APRIL  2018 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

29 30      

 
 

EMCC Official events..... 

APRIL 16 ... EMCC Meeting at Zukey Lake 
Tavern and STIGGY’S DOGS!  
NOTE- those going on the Tour deMO will 
be meeting at 5:30pm. All other members 
should arrive by 6:00pm if you are eating 
 
APRIL 26-30 ... EMCC Tour de Missouri  
 

OTHER EVENTS- 
April 1 – Happy Easter!!  

April 14 – Spring Swap Meet, Flint 
  Outdoor Event Ctr & Speedway 8-1 
April 21 - Northwood University  
  Otis Wilson Memorial Midland, MI 
April 21-22 – Open track day  
  Waterford Hills  
April 22 – Spring Swap Meet Monroe 
  Monroe Co Fairgrds  7am-3pm 
April 28 – Cars & Coffee Gateway 
  Classic Cars, Dearborn 9am-12 
April 28 – Spring Charity Auction 
  Lingenfelter Collection 10-5 

April 28 – Cars & Coffee at M1 
  Pontiac  8am-11am 
May 5 – open house and car show 
  Vanguard Sales Plymouth  9am-3pm 
May 5-6 – 44th Great Lakes swap  
  Meet  Fairgrnds, Fowlerville 
May 6 – Ypsi St Rods car show 
  Riverside Park, Ypsi 
May 12 – Motor Cicy Perf Car show 
  James Martin Chevy 9-3 
May 12 – 6th Inline car show 
  Shelby Twnshp  9am-3pm 

May 12-13 –31st Swap Meet/car show 
  Co Fairgrnds Coldwater, MI 
May 15 – Cruising w/the classics 
  Westland Friendship Ctr 4-9pm 
For more events, times, locations- 
subscribe to Cruis'News Magazine!!  
  FUTURE EVENTS- 
May 16 – EMCC meeting 
May 6 – Ypsi Car Show 

June 9 – MiFbody Meet & Greet 
June 16 – Corvettefest Canterbury 
JUNE 29-39 JULY 1 CAMARO SUPERFEST 
 

Eastern Michigan Camaro Club  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President- Paul Denski734-718-2940 
   snookmack@gmail.com 
V Pres.- John Wrobel  734-748-8724 
   sunrisetwo@gmail.com 
Treasurer- Mark Harpootlian 
 248-355-1117  mark@majormicro.com 
Secretary – Sharon Harpootlian 

  248-355-1117  
          sharonharpo@hotmail.com 

OTHER PEOPLE WHO DO STUFF 
Sgt@Arms– Rick Neibert 734-716-

6121    neibertrichard@att.net 

Board Advisor – Randy Martin 

Events – Bob/Tonda Kraft 
     RK52601@wowway.com 
Newslet’r-  Barry Hensel  
734-649-3056  Barry76Lt@wowway.com 
Website- EMCC- Mark Harpootlian 
 248-355-1117  mark@majormicro.com 
Social Media – Pete Anderson 
    peteanderson13@gmail.com 
Camaro Superfest – Barry Hensel 
EMCC Women - Denise McPherson  
   734-502-8802   
   kobos.mcpherson@gmail.com 
 

EMCC OFFICIAL STUFF 

The Eastern Michigan Camaro Club 
is a registered non-profit club in 
the State of Michigan, with the 

purpose of promoting fun and 
fellowship between its members and 
other Camaro owners, and promoting 
the Chevrolet Camaro. Our meetings 
are on the THIRD MONDAY of each 
month and are held at various 
locations. Meeting locations are 
in our monthly newsletter and 
website. Meetings start at 7:30pm. 
The EMCC sponsor is Lou LaRiche 
Chevrolet, Plymouth, MI. 
Dues are only $20 per year! Those 

joining after Oct 1, will be good 
through the following year.  
Membership renewals are also $20 
per year. Membership and dues are 
renewed every January.  
Club web site-   www.emcamaro.org  
Club Address-  
43642 Lotus DR   Canton, MI  48188 
 

mailto:kobos.mcpherson@gmail.com
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CAMARO FUNNIES! 
We found these CAMARO/car FUNNIES 

on facebook over the past month- 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

FROM THE Vice-Pres..… 

  We had a GREAT membership 

turnout at this month's meeting, 
held at Buffalo Wild Wings on 
Wayne Rd, in Wayne...for those 
that couldn't make it, sorry you 
weren't able to join us. 
  The Tour de Missouri is coming 
up VERY soon...last weekend of 
April. It's not too late to join 
us so contact me if you still want 
in. 
  The Tour de Michigan is still 
looking for another member or two 

to conduct one of the tour days.  
So far, we have one couple...would 
like to have two more.  Call me if 
you want to help...those of us 
that ran last year's tour have 
TONS of info relative to sites to 
see, routes to travel, and places 
to eat.  We will help make your 
plans easy....really! 
  Spring is here, time to wake up 
those beautiful Camaros and 
stretch their legs, so to speak.  

Sure would like to see a parking 
lot full of our members' cars.  
Git 'er done!!  
  MONTHLY GROANER: "A funny thing 
about our nation; July 4th is 
America's birthday, but April 15th 
is when it collects its presents. 
  AND ONE MORE: Don't take atoms 
seriously, they make up 
everything! 
Hope to SSSEEYA soon!         
     John, SSSEEYA 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



EMCC TOUR deMISSOURI  
The EMCC Tour deMissouri is the 

last weekend in April, officially 
April 27-29, 2018! Hosted and 
planned by Randy Martin, our past 
President, it’s a bit of a long 
haul, but a very fun trip with 
your fellow Camaro owners and 
members! For all of you that are 
already planning on the Tour de 
Missouri, as well as those that 
are still thinking about it, 
please see below, the hotel 
reservation links from Randy. 

When you make your reservations, 
make sure to print a copy of the 
confirmation.  Also, please let me 
and Randy know that you have 
reserved your rooms. You don't 
need to "reply all", just reply to 
Randy and to me so we can keep 
track of the number of people and 
cars. Many more details to come as 
we get closer to the actual travel 
date. Questions??  Please either 
email just me or call me at 734-

748-8724. Randy 
 

EMCC TOUR deMICHIGAN  
The EMCC Tour deMichigan is being 
planned for the last weekend in 
September. The dates are September 
28-30. We are looking for TWO more 
couples to help plan the event. 
Each couple would take a day of 
the tour. This worked out really 
nice last year and we’d like to 

repeat that success. If you are 
interested in helping plan the 
Tour, please contact VP John!  
 
 
 
 
 
 

EMCC SWAP AND SELL 

Swap and Sell items are FREE to 

EMCC members and friends. Email 
items to Barry.   
  FOR SALE - 1969 Camaro Z28 
(clone, original SS car). Frame 
off restored, NOT numbers 
matching. It runs great, drives 
great, no leaks. Has a crate 350 
with Holly 4BBL and auto trans. 
Factory Air installed and works!  

I have original owners manual, 
pictures during restore, all 
receipts from restore ($42,000 in 

documented receipts!) and 
protecto-plate! I am asking 
$40,000 or best offer.  
 EMCC BRAD - 734-646-3500 
 brad@quality-associates.net  
  FOR SALE - 1982 Camaro Z28, all 
original and a survivor car. I 
bought this car in 1986 and I have 
had it 32 years! Engine is 
original 305 Cross Fire and it 
runs perfectly! Automatic 
transmission. All power, T-tops, 

factory stereo with cassette 
player! Interior is mint, Car runs 
and drives great, no issues. The 
rear main seal leaks very 
slightly, otherwise, no leaks. Car 
has 68,000 original miles on it. I 
am asking $10,000 or best offer. 
 EMCC BRAD - 734-646-3500 
 brad@quality-associates.net  
  FOR SALE - 43 foot goose neck 
Kaufman 2 car open trailer- NEW 
tires, brakes in good shape and 

bearings freshly packed. 9000# 
Warn Wench with wireless remote. 
New tool box on front. I made 
aluminum shields for the front to 
protect the front of the car from 
rocks and bugs. Great trailer!  
Asking $6500 or best offer. 
 EMCC BRAD - 734-646-3500 
 brad@quality-associates.net  
  FOR SALE - 2013 caprice 
6.0liter. Cam and lifers problem 
done at dealer at 90k miles. 

Completely stock. Alto grey is the 
color. Clean inside and out. No 
issues. $9k Make offer. Plenty 
more pics if you want to see them 
email me back. EMCC Cory Chisolm 
coryj51388@aol.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

mailto:brad@quality-associates.net
mailto:brad@quality-associates.net
mailto:brad@quality-associates.net
mailto:coryj51388@aol.com


EMCC SHOW SEASON 

With spring arriving and better 

weather approaching... it’s car 
show season!! There are MANY car 
shows and cruise nights in the SE 
Michigan area. We’ll list some of 
the better one’s in the HUGGER and 
we’ll pick 1 or 2 to attend as a 
club outing per month. PLUS there 
is a whole schedule of Camaro only 
events to consider! Here are some 
that we’ll consider attending.... 
May 5 – Vanguard Open House! 
May 6 – Ypsi show 

May 12 – James Martin Chevy 
  (formerly the Rogers Chevy show) 
May 26 – USMA/Dixieland 
June 16 – Canterbury Village 
June 16 – Canton Libertyfest 
June 23 – Downriver cruise 
JUNE 29-30 July 1 CAMARO SUPERFEST 
July 28- Camaro's of Michigan Show 
July 28- Port Huron car show 
Aug 13 – EMCC/Ginos 
Aug 18 – Woodward Dream Cruise 
Aug 25 – WMCC/Berger chevy show 

Aug 26 – USMA Clawson 
PLUS... there are the weekly 
cruise nights at MANY locations! 
AND... we are still planning on 
some EMCC overnight and day trips! 
Get your Camaro ready for a great 
season of FUN!! 
 

EMCC NEW EVENT? 

Received an email from EMCC member 
Dave Emerling -   Hello - I said 

last year that I would help 
coordinate this club outing. Each 
car gets a free play ticket. We 
can do both plays but we should 
pick a date to advertise. Are you 
wanting to go and if so, which 
date works best?     
Hmm... car show and a show?? 
Sounds like it could be a fun 
event! See flyer to the right... 
We’ll discuss this at the April 
EMCC meeting and get back with 

Dave. Thanks for the info!!  

CAMARO SHOWS 

Along with local shows, there is 

quite a few Camaro only and F-body 
events taking place around the 
country. Our great friend Scott 
Settlemire had created a list in 
the past. For this year, EMCC’s 
Barry has taken on this task and 
contacted several clubs via email 
and FB posts. Here is a list of 
what we know of so far.... 
 * 3rd Gen Expo May 20  
Addison, Illinois 
 * 6th Annual North Carolina 

Camaro Gathering  May 31-June 3  
Clemmons, NC 
 * MiFbody Meet & Greet  June 9  
HUB in Auburn Hills 
 * 30th Ontario Camaro Nationals 
June 8-10   General Motors HQ, 
Oshawa, Ontario, Canada 
 * Maryland Camaro Nationals June 
22-23   Frederick MD 
 * Sturgis Camaro Rally June 21-24 
Sturgis, South Dakota  
 * 27TH CAMARO SUPERFEST JUNE 29-
30, JULY 1 YPSILANTI, MI 
 * ALL Camaro Show July 21 
Dave & Busters  Addison, IL 
 * Camaro5Fest July 13-14, Beech 
Bend Raceway   Bowling Green, Ky 
 * 25th Annv Camaro Fall Classic 
Sept 7-9  Summit Racing, Ohio 
 * F-body Nationals Sept 21-22 
Memphis International Raceway, TN 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 



 



 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

EASTERN MICHIGAN CAMARO CLUB is sponsored by 

 
 

EMCC is Co-Sponsored and supported by – Saturn Printing, Gardner-Westcott, International Paint 
Stripping, Loyalty Insurance, Livernois Motorsports, National Parts Depot, Cuda Automotive, 
CamaroZ28.com, Lingenfelter Performance Engineering, CamaroNews.com, ACS Composites, Cruis'News 
Magazine,  Ecklers All-Gen Camaro Parts,  Motor City Hi-Performance, BAK Technologies, Inc., Cruisin 
Classics Agency, Haggerty Insurance, Novigo Products, SLP – Street Legal Performance 
 
EMCC is associated with – WWC- Worldwide Camaro Club, ICC- International Camaro Club, ACA- 
American Camaro Association, USMA- United Street Machine Association  
 


